To LBE,

I am a resident of Hadley Wood and would like to raise my concerns regarding the
proposed draft plan that has recently been submitted to the planning department.

Hadley Wood is not a sustainable location for a new housing estate. The only primary
school is already full with a long waiting list. There are few services, and only a small
parade near the station. The trains are for London commuters and do not connect us with
the borough. The bus at the station only provides a limited daytime service to Barnet and
not the borough. Cars journeys by new residents will be essential, adding to traffic
pollution and congestion, contrary to policies for cycling and walking and to the whole
rationale for building near the station.

Can you please, therefore, remove this proposed site allocation from the next edition of the
Local Plan and retain the green belt status for the land.



